
 
 
Ms Marion Canning
c/o SBTNA
 
 

Our Ref: JK18134
9 June 2020

Dear Ms Canning,
 
RE: Queen’s Award
 
I wanted to write to congratulate you and the whole team at Solihull Borough Talking Newspapers
Association for winning the Queen’s Award for Voluntary Service.

This is a very significant achievement, and a huge credit to the work you to do make local news and
media more accessible to blind and partially-sighted people.

Time and again since I was first elected to represent Solihull I have been struck by the strength of
our town’s community spirit, and I hope this extra publicity will help to inspire more residents to
follow your example.
 
Once again I’d like to congratulate you and the team, and wish you all the best for the future.
 
With kind regards,

Julian Knight
Member of Parliament for Solihull
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